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Swale House, East Street,  
Sittingbourne, Kent ME10 3HT 
DX59990 Sittingbourne 2 
Phone: 01795 417850 
Fax: 01795 417141 
www.swale.gov.uk 

 
 

Dear Licensee, 
 

 
As you are aware the licensing team wish to keep you up to date with all Government 
guidelines and Regulations. 
 
Please therefore find below 2 links to information that will be of interest to you: 
 
Further guidance for licensed premises: 

 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/further-businesses-and-premises-to-close/further-

businesses-and-premises-to-close-guidance 

Guidance for those in the performing arts 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/working-safely-during-coronavirus-covid-19/performing-arts 

 
 

Kind regards, Licensing Team 
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